
Horse Pen Run Meeting Minutes 
September 11, 2019 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:07 P.M.  

In attendance were: Debi, Carlos, Bob, Aaron, Rob, and David 

Absent were : Benu, Steve and Tony 

Emerson will email his report on the bridge project-Received and sent out to Committee 
on Sept. 10 

Status of staining the benches and tables in HPR- expect to be completed this week. 

Rebuild the "walkover" at the Pond on the Deer trail. Looking for Volunteers...this 
project will take 2 to 3 hours to do. 

Several members will check out what needs to be done, as part of the grass cutting on 
Saturday, Sept. 14 

The Committee decided to cut up all of the "old bridge" and remove from the area.- 
Done. 

Also, the Committee wants the log under the new bridge cut up and check for blockage 
downstream, as part of the grass cutting on Sept. 14 

Report from Susan on the Bat monitoring project- received report and sent to 
Committee on Sept 11. 

One more cutting of grass in HPR  projected for this Saturday, Sept 14 

Suggestion of a Plaque for the bridge- Recognizing Emerson and the Troop.  Approved 
by Committee. 

Asked for Volunteers for the Fall Fest--may have 2 or 3. 

More mulch received and will be distributed in HPR--date TBD. 

No meeting will be held on October 14.  

The meeting adjourned at 7:35 P.M. 

  
 
Dave Barrie 
 


